
                                                        

 
 

 
 
 
 

H.R. MacMillan Space Centre | Monday, December 11, 2023 
  Parent Informed Consent Form 

 
Dear Families of Divisions 3 & 4:  

 

On Monday, December 11, 2023, Divisions 3 & 4 will be traveling to the H.R. MacMillan Space Centre located 

at 1100 Chestnut St., Vancouver, BC. The cost per student is $42.00. Students will travel by School Bus to the 

Space Centre. The buses will leave West Bay at 9:15 AM and will return at 2:30 PM. Students will be dismissed 

from West Bay as usual at 3:00 PM. Please ensure your child arrives at West Bay by 9:00 AM so that we can 

take attendance outside and depart on time. 

 

This trip supports our inquiry into “Where we are in place and time,” and the Central Idea, “Throughout times, 

humans have sought to understand the universe.” 

 

If you would like to attend this field trip as a parent volunteer, please email Ms. Little or Ms. Sun. We need 

two volunteers from each class. Students should be prepared for any type of weather and pack their 

backpacks accordingly. Students will need a rain jacket, hat, water bottle, a snack, and lunch. There are no 

food concessions at the Space Centre. 

 

Please make payment of $42.00 on School Cash Online, cancel Hot Lunch if you have ordered it for December 

11, and return the lower part of the permission form by November 24. Please reach out to Mr. Slater 

(sslater@wvschools.ca) if assistance with payment is needed. If you prefer that your child not attend, please 

email your child’s teacher who will arrange alternate supervision. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ms. Kirsten Little and Ms. Elaine Sun 

 

Please detach and return the form to the classroom teacher. Thank you. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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I give ______________________________ (print name of student) in Division 3 or 4, permission to participate 
in the field trip to the H.R. MacMillan Space Centre on Monday, December 11, 2023. I understand that my child 
may be exposed to certain risks while participating in this activity. Accidents and injuries may occur. I understand 
that my child will be traveling by school bus to and from the field trip.  
 

Accidents can be the result of the nature of the activity and can occur with or without fault on 
either the part of the student, or the school board or its employees or agents, or the facility where 
the activity is taking place.  By allowing your son/daughter to participate in this activity, you are 
accepting the risk of an accident occurring, and agree that this activity, as described above, is 
suitable for your child. 

 

Parent name (please print): ______________________ Parent signature: ______________________________ 

 

Date signed: __________________________________ 
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